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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

U.S. Department of State taps Weindorf as Fulbright Specialist to India
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David Weindorf, an internationally-recognized CASNR research administrator has been named a 2017 Fulbright Specialist by the U.S. Department of State, Bureau of Educational and Cultural Affairs. He will spend approximately two weeks in January at the Indian Institute of Technology Kharagpur in West Bengal, India, where he will conduct collaborative research and provide training on advance soil spectroscopy analysis.

HAPPY NEW YEAR
GALLERY: Welcome to the 2017 CASNR Dean's Office Christmas Open House
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Everyone was having a merry and bright holiday season on Dec. 12. That's when Texas Tech's College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources faculty and staff, along with our friends across campus, gathered at the Goddard Building for the Annual Dean's Office Christmas Open House. 

Happy Holidays & Warm Wishes from your friends at CASNR
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We wish you a very happy holiday season and a peaceful and prosperous New Year. Please take time during the rush of the holidays to enjoy the things in life that really matter. Take in the serene moments spent with friends and loved ones, and may the wonder of the season surround you.

  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships & more
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success 
UPCOMING 

Spring – CASNR First Class Day 

        January 18, 2018

CASNR Winter Welcome 

        January 25, 2018

        AFS Livestock Arena

        Queso Cook-off – 4:30 p.m.

        Mr. CASNR – 6:30 p.m.

CASNR Spring Break

Saturday, March 10 to Sunday,

        March 18, 2018

CASNR Spring Commencement
        Saturday, May 19, 2018; United

        Supermarkets Arena


	

	
	One of CASNR’s latest research programs is looking toward developing more nutritious or desirable types of dog food or improving the abilities of canines that serve with law enforcement or in the military. "We're interested in, first, learning a little bit more about the sensitivity of their nose," said AFS’s Nathan Hall. There’s relatively little good, solid scientific evidence on what exactly are their ranges of capabilities. >> more
CASNR students can add summer study abroad to their academic experience
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Studying in another country can provide transformative experiences, even make you a more informed global citizen. If you are a CASNR student there's some innovative opportunities coming up at the end of the spring semester, including programs in Australia & New Zealand; Belize; China; Ethiopia; Nicaragua; Spain; Thailand; and United Kingdom.

Learning Experience; Meyers selected as 2018 Texas Tech Integrated Scholar
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Courtney Meyers, an associate professor with the Department of Agricultural Education and Communications, has been named a 2018 Integrated Scholar by the university. The honor indicates that she has demonstrated significant accomplishments and effective synergy among the major professorial functions of teaching, research and service. She joined the CASNR faculty in 2008.

Livestock Judging Team takes fourth at national championships in Louisville
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CASNR’s Livestock Judging Team took fourth place honors this month at the 2017 National Collegiate Livestock Judging Contest in Louisville, Kentucky. "The students on the 2017 Livestock Judging Team were a very special group of highly intelligent and highly talented individuals," said Ryan Rathmann, the John W. and Doris Jones professor of beef cattle biology in the Department of Animal & Food Sciences.

In Press: Fiber & Biopolymer Research Institute key to foam-dyeing tech
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Texas Tech’s Fiber & Biopolymer Research Institute last month unveiled a new foam-dyeing process for denim at a special event on the Texas High Plains. Heritage denim brands Wrangler and Lee, as well as the Wal-Mart Foundation, are early investors in the technology and were in attendance at the event hosted by Indigo Mill Designs to show support for the initiative, said FBRI’s Managing Director Noureddine Abidi.

Agricultural Council: AFS’s Wheeler named November 'Aggie of the Month'
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Kendall Wheeler, a senior animal science/pre-vet major from Denton, has been named the CASNR Ag Council's November Aggie of the Month. Wheeler said it is a privilege to be a member of such a wonderful organization that Pre-Vet Society is and an honor to be selected as the Aggie of the Month. Wheeler has set a goal to of having a career as a veterinarian and owning a clinic and equine breeding facility. 

Department of Plant & Soil Science gets boost with Amarillo College MOU
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Texas Tech and Amarillo College have signed an institution-to-institution memorandum of understanding to enable the success of community college transfer students who want to focus on horticulture. "Texas Tech University is committed to providing access and opportunity for students in West Texas," said Texas Tech President Lawrence Schovanec. "This partnership with Amarillo College helps to further that priority.”

VIDEO: Discover Texas Tech puts spotlight on Therapeutic Riding Center
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Open year-round, Texas Tech's Therapeutic Riding Center serves up to 75 riders a week. A premier accredited center through Professional Association of Therapeutic Horsemanship International, it provides services to child and adult riders who have a variety of disabilities and special needs using more than a dozen horses and certified therapeutic riding instructors.

Great Experience; Monica Haugen named Agri-Techsan of the Month
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Monica Haugen, a sophomore agricultural communications major from Pullman, Washington, has been named CASNR’s November Agri-Techsan of the Month. "I’m honored to have been selected," she said. Being able to share her college decision story as an Agri-Techsan with prospective student has been enriching, and she especially enjoys speaking with out-of-state students. 

Texas Tech honors CASNR faculty for research, scholarship and creative excellence
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Texas Tech recognized CASNR recently during its Celebration of Faculty Excellence in Research, Scholarship and Creative Activity at the McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center. More than 50 faculty members, including six from CASNR, were celebrated for receiving professional association awards, patents or national or international appointments or fellowships. They came from many fields and backgrounds. 

Texas Tech’s new Department of Veterinary Science adds Rafael Neves
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Rafael Neves has been named an assistant professor in the newly created Department of Veterinary Science, effective Oct. 16. He is interested in continuing his research efforts to better characterize subclinical hypocalcemia in periparturient dairy cows, and to understand the inter-relationship of macromineral balance and energy demands in influencing dairy cattle postpartum health. 

CASNR students rally in successful ‘Toys for Tots’ donation campaign
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During this holiday season students with the Agricultural Education & Communications Graduate Organization partnered with the U.S. Marine Corps Reserve to sponsor a Toys for Tots drive. The drive collected toys for less fortunate children in the Lubbock area. Five boxes were filled by graduate and undergraduate students within the College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources.
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